Two-Part Training Series: Catching the Vision: Life After High School for Teens with Combined Vision and Hearing Loss
Presenters: Kathee Scoggin and Sue Ann Bube

_________________________________________________

Instructions for Earning Clock Hours
You can earn 3 clock hours for this class by: (a) viewing the two parts of this recorded training (~90 minutes each) and (b) completing questions for each of the two parts. The recordings allow you to fast forward, repeat sections, pause while viewing, and go back through the slides once the recording has concluded.
The clock hour questions can no longer be provided on paper.  In order to have our training qualify for clock hours, you will need to watch the training and obtain the questions through the recording. There will be three questions for Part 1 and three questions for Part 2.  Kathee will specifically point out the questions that need to be answered to receive clock hours.  Each question will be on it’s own slide during the training, so feel free to pause the recording when you see the question, so you can type out your answer. Please type the question and the answer below.

Important! When you click on a link to the recordings, it will take a few minutes to download. Be patient! If you have questions about accessing these recordings, please email WSDS at wsds@psesd.org or call 425-917-7827.

Part 1: (87 minutes)

Question #1: 
Answer:
Question #2: 
Answer:

Question #3: 
Answer:

Part 2: (89 minutes)

Question #1: 
Answer:

Question #2: 
Answer:

Question #3: 
Answer:

Once you have viewed the recorded training and completed the questions above, email your request for clock hours, your “homework,” a completed evaluation survey, and your name and mailing address to WSDS at wsds@psesd.org.  Upon receipt of the items referenced above a Clock Hour application and certificate of completion will be mailed to you.  Please be sure to carefully read the Clock Hour Instructions sheet and provide all required items when returning your application to the Puget Sound ESD.  This will ensure that your application is processed in a timely manner.
